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IMPORTANT NOTICE

In continuation to this office earlier Walk-in-Interview advertisement
vide letter No.UHF/Ento./Rectt./AICRP/-2303-43 dated 12.10.2022 vide which the said
walk-in-interview in this department for one purely temporary post of Bee Professional
under AICRP project (HCR-009-07) was scheduled for 20" October, 2022.

Accordingly, it is hereby informed that due to some administrative
reasons, the said Walk-in-Interview earlier scheduled for 20" October, 2022 in this
department for the aforesaid post has been postponed. The revised date of the above
walk-in-interview will be displayed on the university website / other means of

communication in due course of time in near future for the facilitation of ca?didates_

rof~ & He
ptt. of Entpmology
COH, UHF,Nauni (Solan
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Copy of the above is forwarded to the following for information and further
necessary action:

1. All the Statutory Officers/ All the Deans/ All the Professor & Head(s)! ADRs/
In charges of Outstations/ KVKs, Dr YSP UHF, Nauni (Solan).
2, In charge, CIC/ Pl of the Project (HCR-009-07)/ Notice Board — Entomology.
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